
November 7, 2023


RE: CAO23-017 (Blohm Deck Addition) Request for Information #1 


5642 East Mercer Way 


Correction Response for Critical Areas Review 2


Items 1 and 2: We have provided a signed stamped memo from the Geotechnical engineer 
with a review of the current plans and an updated statement of risk as requested. 


HhLodesign

206-229-8082      hhlodesign@gmail.com       215 W. Crockett St. Seattle, WA 98119



